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Mayor & Council members:



I have been a resident of Shoreline for 36 years, residing in the same house in a small circle/cul-de-sac with a one way in and out road at 150th & 8th NE. There is barely enough parking for the residents, with narrow streets and no room for sidewalks.  MUR35 is not reasonable option for this neighborhood.  It should remain as it is. 



That being said, I have attended a number of council meetings and planning commission meetings.  Up to the last council meeting I would say at least 90% of the community members spoke against a radical rezone. At the last meeting, that changed; a suspicious change at best.  It seemed they were "planted speakers" which I find incredibly offensive. Because I speak out against a radical rezone does not mean that I fear change.  I'm a 60s person and change is what my generation is about.  I expect change but the plans put before us give no consideration whatsoever to the people who have invested their lives in this neighborhood.  It would appear that the words of the MAJORITY (public comment at meetings) have fallen on deaf ears.  You want what you want, despite what the community affected wants.  Sad.  Very sad. 



My final plea is that you confine the rezone at this time to the immediate area of the light rail station. Rezone 5th. That's it. And listen to the community.  Please. 
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